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pcmag com is a leading authority on technology delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert
industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and get more from technology pcmag com is a leading
authority on technology delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and get more from technology pcmag com is a leading authority on technology
delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you
make better buying decisions and get more from technology this comprehensive reference by a microsoft expert covers all aspects of the new
windows release the much anticipated release of windows 7 will have numerous changes and you ll need a complete guide to take full
advantage of all it has to offer windows 7 bible covers navigation changes such as pinning to the task bar full screen preview with
invisible windows jump lists home group sticky notes and many others it shows you how to use internet explorer 8 including features like
slices and network view changes and guides you through all the new desktop features this reference thoroughly examines all three parts of
the new platform windows 7 core os the windows live applications and windows live services windows 7 bible shows you everything you need to
know to make the most of microsoft s new operating system covers windows live essentials including windows live family safety mail
messenger movie maker photo gallery toolbar writer and microsoft office outlook connector shows how to use windows live services including
hotmail and spaces explores new features including desktop gadgets gallery desktop windows manager updated fax and dvd maker an updated
devices and printers option and sticky notes explains new features in the calculator ribbon features in applets such as paint and wordpad
the new media center and searching updates fully covers the first complete overhaul of applets in a decade with windows 7 bible at your
side you can learn as much or as little as you need to know for the way you use windows this is a book that helps you learn office 2007 the
contemporary offering from microsoft being precise and complete it offers the reader a cutting edge in the field of office 2007 an easy to
understand style lots of examples to support the concepts and use of practical approach in presentation are some of the features that make
the book unique in itself comdex professional edition is specially designed for software explorers who want to take next higher step
towards mastering windows vista and ms office 2007 simple language easy to read layout tooltips and detailed description of minute settings
set this book at par not this much the self learning tutorial world acclaimed test your skills and correct whenever you made a mistake
covers receipts and expenditures of appropriations and other funds design and implement citrix farms based on xenapp 6 5 provides
information on the features and functions of microsoft excel and how to use excel for financial management of a small to medial business
the quick way to learn microsoft word 2016 this is learning made easy get more done quickly with word 2016 jump in wherever you need
answers brisk lessons and colorful screenshots show you exactly what to do step by step get easy to follow guidance from a certified
microsoft office specialist master learn and practice new skills while working with sample content or look up specific procedures create
visually appealing documents for school business community or personal purposes use built in tools to capture and edit graphics present
data in tables diagrams and charts track and compile reference materials manage document collaboration and review fix privacy accessibility
and compatibility issues supercharge your efficiency by creating custom styles themes and templates the book covers latest it trends
microsoft vista and microsoft office 2007 the content of the book is designed considering the needs of people running business from home or
office the book covers all new features and programs of windows vista like windows aero windows meeting space internet 7 0 windows mail etc
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for internet savvy users a separate section is provided on search engine the book does not end here after mastering windows vista the book
introduces you to microsoft office 2007 and helps you in preparing professional letters personal accounting sheets and presentations for
the masses it covers microsoft office applications such as microsoft word 2007 microsoft excel 2007 microsoft access 2007 and microsoft
powerpoint 2007 the unique tutor cd provided with this book is a true add on while other books rely on the theory and long explanations the
tutor cd accompanying this book helps you build skills on the software you learnt while reading this book outlook 2007 in simple steps is a
book that helps you learn outlook 2007 the contemporary offering from microsoft being precise and complete it offers the reader a cutting
edge in the field of outlook 2007 an easy to understand style lots of examples to support the concepts and use of practical approach in
presentation are some of the features that make the book unique in itself text in this book is presented in such a way that it will be
equally helpful to the beginners as well as to the professionals visual basic 2008 black book is the most comprehensive book that you will
find on visual baisc net it contains useful material on all the concepts of visual basic 2008 and at the same time teaches you how to
implement these concepts programmatically by providing appropriate examples along with detailed explanations this edition of the book
particularly deals with some new and advanced topics such as wpf wcf wf asp net ajax silverlight and linq this unique book on visual basic
2008 has extensive coverage of the language no doubt every aspect of the book is worth its price part i net framework 3 5 and visual studio
2008 chapter 1 getting started with net framework 3 5 chapter 2 introducing visual studio 2008 part ii visual basic programming language
and oops chapter 3 introducing visual basic 2008 chapter 4 flow control and exception handling in visual basic 2008 chapter 5 object
oriented programming in visual basic 2008 part iii windows forms and wpf chapter 6 windows forms in visual basic 2008 chapter 7 windows
forms controls i chapter 8 windows forms controls ii chapter 9 windows forms controls iii chapter 10 windows forms controls iv chapter 11
windows forms controls v chapter 12 introducing windows presentation foundation chapter 13 working with wpf 3 5 controls resources styles
templates and commands chapter 14 using graphics and multimedia in windows forms and wpf part iv asp net 3 5 chapter 15 introducing asp net
3 5 and forms chapter 16 standard server controls chapter 17 navigation controls in asp net 3 5 chapter 18 login and parts controls in asp
net 3 5 chapter 19 enhancing applications with silverlight part v services and deployment chapter 20 asp net 3 5 services chapter 21
introducing windows communication foundation chapter 22 deploying windows and applications part vi ado net and linq chapter 23 data access
with ado net chapter 24 data binding in windows forms and wpf applications chapter 25 data binding in asp net applications chapter 26
working with linq part vii advanced topics chapter 27 working with windows workflow foundation chapter 28 threading in visual basic 2008
chapter 29 collections and generics chapter 30 working with xml and net chapter 31 the my object chapter 32 net assemblies chapter 33
developing windows mobile applications chapter 34 security and cryptography in net chapter 35 net remoting in visual basic 2008 chapter 36
human resources management system reviews from previous editions excel for chemists should be part of any academic library offering courses
and programs in chemistry choice i highly recommend the book treat yourself to it assign it to a class give it as a gift the nucleus the
newly revised step by step guide to using the scientific calculating power of excel to perform a variety of chemical calculations chemists
across all subdisciplines use excel to record data in tabular form but few have learned to take full advantage of the program featuring
clear step by step instructions excel for chemists illustrates how to use the scientific calculating power of excel to perform a variety of
chemical calculations including a cd rom for windows this new edition provides chemists and students with a detailed guide to using the
current versions of excel excel 2007 and 2010 as well as excel 2003 additional features in this third edition include how to perform a
variety of chemical calculations by creating advanced spreadsheet formulas or by using excel s built in tools how to automate repetitive
tasks by programming excel s visual basic for applications new chapters show how to import data from other language versions of excel and
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how to create automatic procedures the accompanying cd contains a number of excel macros to facilitate chemical calculations including
molecular weight nonlinear regression statistics and data interpolation several appendices provide extensive lists of useful shortcut keys
and function descriptions if you are one of those who love technology not for technology s sake but for what it can do for you and if you
want to be able to say that you know computers instead of no computers this is the book for you a first course in computers is a computer
manual quick guide helpdesk and your computer teacher all rolled in one just keep the book in front of you look at the sample exercises
given at the beginning of each section and start following the step by step visual instructions to complete the exercise learn easily and
effectively learn by doing experience learning made easy and quickly teach yourself how to stay organized and stay connected using outlook
2013 with step by step you set the pace building and practicing the skills you need just when you them includes downloadable practice files
and a companion ebook set up your email and social media accounts send search filter and organize messages manage one or more calendars and
share your schedule help protect your inbox and outbox create and track tasks to do lists and appointments the most complete easy to follow
guide to ubuntu linux mark sobell s a practical guide to ubuntu linux second edition isn t just the most thorough and up to date reference
to installing configuring and working with ubuntu it also provides comprehensive server coverage you won t find in any other ubuntu book
the fully updated jumpstart sections help you get complex servers running quickly whatever your questions may be the completely revamped
index gives you even faster access to the answers you re searching for and a brand new chapter on perl programming teaches you the basics
of this powerful system administration language sobell walks you through every feature and technique you ll need from installing ubuntu to
working with gnome samba exim4 apache dns nis ldap ufw firestarter and iptables his exceptionally clear explanations demystify everything
from system security to windows file printer sharing you ll find full chapters on running ubuntu from the command line and gui
administering systems and security setting up networks and internet servers and much more along the way you ll learn both the hows and the
whys of ubuntu sobell knows every linux nook and cranny he s taught hundreds of thousands of readers and never forgets what it s like to be
new to linux whether you re a user administrator or programmer this book gives you all you need and more the world s most practical ubuntu
linux book is now even more useful this book delivers hundreds of easy to follow easy to use examples updated jumpstarts for setting up
samba apache mail ftp nis openssh dns and other complex servers deeper coverage of the command line gnome gui and desktop customization
coverage of crucial ubuntu topics such as sudo and the upstart init daemon more detailed usable coverage of internet server configuration
including apache exim4 and dns bind more state of the art security techniques including firewall setup using ufw firestarter and iptables
plus a full chapter on openssh deeper coverage of essential system and network administration tasks from managing users to cups printing
configuring lans to building a kernel complete instructions on keeping ubuntu systems up to date using aptitude synaptic and the software
sources window and much more including a 500 term glossary and five detailed appendixes includes dvd get the full version of the ubuntu 8
10 intrepid ibex release this authoritative and comprehensive handbook is the definitive work on the current state of the art of biometric
presentation attack detection pad also known as biometric anti spoofing building on the success of the previous pioneering edition this
thoroughly updated second edition has been considerably expanded to provide even greater coverage of pad methods spanning biometrics
systems based on face fingerprint iris voice vein and signature recognition new material is also included on major pad competitions
important databases for research and on the impact of recent international legislation valuable insights are supplied by a selection of
leading experts in the field complete with results from reproducible research supported by source code and further information available at
an associated website topics and features reviews the latest developments in pad for fingerprint biometrics covering optical coherence
tomography oct technology and issues of interoperability examines methods for pad in iris recognition systems and the application of
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stimulated pupillary light reflex for this purpose discusses advancements in pad methods for face recognition based biometrics such as
research on 3d facial masks and remote photoplethysmography rppg presents a survey of pad for automatic speaker recognition asv including
the use of convolutional neural networks cnns and an overview of relevant databases describes the results yielded by key competitions on
fingerprint liveness detection iris liveness detection and software based face anti spoofing provides analyses of pad in fingervein
recognition online handwritten signature verification and in biometric technologies on mobile devicesincludes coverage of international
standards the e u psdii and gdpr directives and on different perspectives on presentation attack evaluation this text reference is
essential reading for anyone involved in biometric identity verification be they students researchers practitioners engineers or technology
consultants those new to the field will also benefit from a number of introductory chapters outlining the basics for the most important
biometrics this text is the first resource to satisfy the association for healthcare documentation integrity model curriculum requirement
for technology this book will function as the core textbook for training programs and as a manual for professional transcriptionists in
need of additional technology and electronic efficiency information the book covers concepts that are foundational to all versions of
windows and then provides detailed information on windows xp and vista xp specific and vista specific pages are clearly marked for the
reader s convenience to maintain the book s currency and relevancy significant changes in technology will be published on a companion
website this website will also include links to recommended resources and third party sites marginal icons throughout the text direct
readers to online information brands are wealth generators of the 21st century with this in mind brand management focuses on the key
decision areas of competition and brand concept of brand brand equity brand over time and branding strategies the theoretical constructs
are illustrated using case studies Читатель шаг за шагом знакомится с возможностями последней версии autocad Описываются основные принципы
создания двухмерных технических чертежей и трехмерных моделей объемных тел и поверхностей рассказывается о методах их визуализации
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PC Mag
2005-04-26

pcmag com is a leading authority on technology delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert
industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and get more from technology

PC Mag
2005-03-08

pcmag com is a leading authority on technology delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert
industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and get more from technology

PC Mag
2005-05-10

pcmag com is a leading authority on technology delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert
industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and get more from technology

Windows 7 Bible
2011-01-31

this comprehensive reference by a microsoft expert covers all aspects of the new windows release the much anticipated release of windows 7
will have numerous changes and you ll need a complete guide to take full advantage of all it has to offer windows 7 bible covers navigation
changes such as pinning to the task bar full screen preview with invisible windows jump lists home group sticky notes and many others it
shows you how to use internet explorer 8 including features like slices and network view changes and guides you through all the new desktop
features this reference thoroughly examines all three parts of the new platform windows 7 core os the windows live applications and windows
live services windows 7 bible shows you everything you need to know to make the most of microsoft s new operating system covers windows
live essentials including windows live family safety mail messenger movie maker photo gallery toolbar writer and microsoft office outlook
connector shows how to use windows live services including hotmail and spaces explores new features including desktop gadgets gallery
desktop windows manager updated fax and dvd maker an updated devices and printers option and sticky notes explains new features in the
calculator ribbon features in applets such as paint and wordpad the new media center and searching updates fully covers the first complete
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overhaul of applets in a decade with windows 7 bible at your side you can learn as much or as little as you need to know for the way you
use windows

Office 2007 In Simple Steps
2008

this is a book that helps you learn office 2007 the contemporary offering from microsoft being precise and complete it offers the reader a
cutting edge in the field of office 2007 an easy to understand style lots of examples to support the concepts and use of practical approach
in presentation are some of the features that make the book unique in itself

Comdex Computer Course Kit: Windows Vista With Microsoft Office 2007, Professional Ed (With
Cd)
2008-06

comdex professional edition is specially designed for software explorers who want to take next higher step towards mastering windows vista
and ms office 2007 simple language easy to read layout tooltips and detailed description of minute settings set this book at par not this
much the self learning tutorial world acclaimed test your skills and correct whenever you made a mistake

Statement of Disbursements of the House
1996

covers receipts and expenditures of appropriations and other funds

Daily Graphic
2006-10-10

design and implement citrix farms based on xenapp 6 5
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Outlook
2005

provides information on the features and functions of microsoft excel and how to use excel for financial management of a small to medial
business

Getting Started with Citrix XenApp 6.5
2012-07-26

the quick way to learn microsoft word 2016 this is learning made easy get more done quickly with word 2016 jump in wherever you need
answers brisk lessons and colorful screenshots show you exactly what to do step by step get easy to follow guidance from a certified
microsoft office specialist master learn and practice new skills while working with sample content or look up specific procedures create
visually appealing documents for school business community or personal purposes use built in tools to capture and edit graphics present
data in tables diagrams and charts track and compile reference materials manage document collaboration and review fix privacy accessibility
and compatibility issues supercharge your efficiency by creating custom styles themes and templates

India Today
2005

the book covers latest it trends microsoft vista and microsoft office 2007 the content of the book is designed considering the needs of
people running business from home or office the book covers all new features and programs of windows vista like windows aero windows
meeting space internet 7 0 windows mail etc for internet savvy users a separate section is provided on search engine the book does not end
here after mastering windows vista the book introduces you to microsoft office 2007 and helps you in preparing professional letters
personal accounting sheets and presentations for the masses it covers microsoft office applications such as microsoft word 2007 microsoft
excel 2007 microsoft access 2007 and microsoft powerpoint 2007 the unique tutor cd provided with this book is a true add on while other
books rely on the theory and long explanations the tutor cd accompanying this book helps you build skills on the software you learnt while
reading this book

Excel 2010 Business Basics and Beyond
2012-10-01
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outlook 2007 in simple steps is a book that helps you learn outlook 2007 the contemporary offering from microsoft being precise and
complete it offers the reader a cutting edge in the field of outlook 2007 an easy to understand style lots of examples to support the
concepts and use of practical approach in presentation are some of the features that make the book unique in itself text in this book is
presented in such a way that it will be equally helpful to the beginners as well as to the professionals

Microsoft Word 2016 Step By Step
2015-12-18

visual basic 2008 black book is the most comprehensive book that you will find on visual baisc net it contains useful material on all the
concepts of visual basic 2008 and at the same time teaches you how to implement these concepts programmatically by providing appropriate
examples along with detailed explanations this edition of the book particularly deals with some new and advanced topics such as wpf wcf wf
asp net ajax silverlight and linq this unique book on visual basic 2008 has extensive coverage of the language no doubt every aspect of the
book is worth its price part i net framework 3 5 and visual studio 2008 chapter 1 getting started with net framework 3 5 chapter 2
introducing visual studio 2008 part ii visual basic programming language and oops chapter 3 introducing visual basic 2008 chapter 4 flow
control and exception handling in visual basic 2008 chapter 5 object oriented programming in visual basic 2008 part iii windows forms and
wpf chapter 6 windows forms in visual basic 2008 chapter 7 windows forms controls i chapter 8 windows forms controls ii chapter 9 windows
forms controls iii chapter 10 windows forms controls iv chapter 11 windows forms controls v chapter 12 introducing windows presentation
foundation chapter 13 working with wpf 3 5 controls resources styles templates and commands chapter 14 using graphics and multimedia in
windows forms and wpf part iv asp net 3 5 chapter 15 introducing asp net 3 5 and forms chapter 16 standard server controls chapter 17
navigation controls in asp net 3 5 chapter 18 login and parts controls in asp net 3 5 chapter 19 enhancing applications with silverlight
part v services and deployment chapter 20 asp net 3 5 services chapter 21 introducing windows communication foundation chapter 22 deploying
windows and applications part vi ado net and linq chapter 23 data access with ado net chapter 24 data binding in windows forms and wpf
applications chapter 25 data binding in asp net applications chapter 26 working with linq part vii advanced topics chapter 27 working with
windows workflow foundation chapter 28 threading in visual basic 2008 chapter 29 collections and generics chapter 30 working with xml and
net chapter 31 the my object chapter 32 net assemblies chapter 33 developing windows mobile applications chapter 34 security and
cryptography in net chapter 35 net remoting in visual basic 2008 chapter 36 human resources management system

Learning QuickBooks Step-by-Step - QuickBooks Fundamentals - Version 2006
2006-08

reviews from previous editions excel for chemists should be part of any academic library offering courses and programs in chemistry choice
i highly recommend the book treat yourself to it assign it to a class give it as a gift the nucleus the newly revised step by step guide to
using the scientific calculating power of excel to perform a variety of chemical calculations chemists across all subdisciplines use excel
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to record data in tabular form but few have learned to take full advantage of the program featuring clear step by step instructions excel
for chemists illustrates how to use the scientific calculating power of excel to perform a variety of chemical calculations including a cd
rom for windows this new edition provides chemists and students with a detailed guide to using the current versions of excel excel 2007 and
2010 as well as excel 2003 additional features in this third edition include how to perform a variety of chemical calculations by creating
advanced spreadsheet formulas or by using excel s built in tools how to automate repetitive tasks by programming excel s visual basic for
applications new chapters show how to import data from other language versions of excel and how to create automatic procedures the
accompanying cd contains a number of excel macros to facilitate chemical calculations including molecular weight nonlinear regression
statistics and data interpolation several appendices provide extensive lists of useful shortcut keys and function descriptions

Comdex Computer Course Kit: Windows Vista With Office 2007 (With Cd)
2008-05

if you are one of those who love technology not for technology s sake but for what it can do for you and if you want to be able to say that
you know computers instead of no computers this is the book for you a first course in computers is a computer manual quick guide helpdesk
and your computer teacher all rolled in one just keep the book in front of you look at the sample exercises given at the beginning of each
section and start following the step by step visual instructions to complete the exercise learn easily and effectively learn by doing

Outlook 2007 In Simple Steps
2008-03-19

experience learning made easy and quickly teach yourself how to stay organized and stay connected using outlook 2013 with step by step you
set the pace building and practicing the skills you need just when you them includes downloadable practice files and a companion ebook set
up your email and social media accounts send search filter and organize messages manage one or more calendars and share your schedule help
protect your inbox and outbox create and track tasks to do lists and appointments

Business World
2005-05

the most complete easy to follow guide to ubuntu linux mark sobell s a practical guide to ubuntu linux second edition isn t just the most
thorough and up to date reference to installing configuring and working with ubuntu it also provides comprehensive server coverage you won
t find in any other ubuntu book the fully updated jumpstart sections help you get complex servers running quickly whatever your questions
may be the completely revamped index gives you even faster access to the answers you re searching for and a brand new chapter on perl
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programming teaches you the basics of this powerful system administration language sobell walks you through every feature and technique you
ll need from installing ubuntu to working with gnome samba exim4 apache dns nis ldap ufw firestarter and iptables his exceptionally clear
explanations demystify everything from system security to windows file printer sharing you ll find full chapters on running ubuntu from the
command line and gui administering systems and security setting up networks and internet servers and much more along the way you ll learn
both the hows and the whys of ubuntu sobell knows every linux nook and cranny he s taught hundreds of thousands of readers and never
forgets what it s like to be new to linux whether you re a user administrator or programmer this book gives you all you need and more the
world s most practical ubuntu linux book is now even more useful this book delivers hundreds of easy to follow easy to use examples updated
jumpstarts for setting up samba apache mail ftp nis openssh dns and other complex servers deeper coverage of the command line gnome gui and
desktop customization coverage of crucial ubuntu topics such as sudo and the upstart init daemon more detailed usable coverage of internet
server configuration including apache exim4 and dns bind more state of the art security techniques including firewall setup using ufw
firestarter and iptables plus a full chapter on openssh deeper coverage of essential system and network administration tasks from managing
users to cups printing configuring lans to building a kernel complete instructions on keeping ubuntu systems up to date using aptitude
synaptic and the software sources window and much more including a 500 term glossary and five detailed appendixes includes dvd get the full
version of the ubuntu 8 10 intrepid ibex release

Business India
2005

this authoritative and comprehensive handbook is the definitive work on the current state of the art of biometric presentation attack
detection pad also known as biometric anti spoofing building on the success of the previous pioneering edition this thoroughly updated
second edition has been considerably expanded to provide even greater coverage of pad methods spanning biometrics systems based on face
fingerprint iris voice vein and signature recognition new material is also included on major pad competitions important databases for
research and on the impact of recent international legislation valuable insights are supplied by a selection of leading experts in the
field complete with results from reproducible research supported by source code and further information available at an associated website
topics and features reviews the latest developments in pad for fingerprint biometrics covering optical coherence tomography oct technology
and issues of interoperability examines methods for pad in iris recognition systems and the application of stimulated pupillary light
reflex for this purpose discusses advancements in pad methods for face recognition based biometrics such as research on 3d facial masks and
remote photoplethysmography rppg presents a survey of pad for automatic speaker recognition asv including the use of convolutional neural
networks cnns and an overview of relevant databases describes the results yielded by key competitions on fingerprint liveness detection
iris liveness detection and software based face anti spoofing provides analyses of pad in fingervein recognition online handwritten
signature verification and in biometric technologies on mobile devicesincludes coverage of international standards the e u psdii and gdpr
directives and on different perspectives on presentation attack evaluation this text reference is essential reading for anyone involved in
biometric identity verification be they students researchers practitioners engineers or technology consultants those new to the field will
also benefit from a number of introductory chapters outlining the basics for the most important biometrics
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Visual Basic 2008 Programming Black Book, Platinum Edition (With Cd)
2009-03

this text is the first resource to satisfy the association for healthcare documentation integrity model curriculum requirement for
technology this book will function as the core textbook for training programs and as a manual for professional transcriptionists in need of
additional technology and electronic efficiency information the book covers concepts that are foundational to all versions of windows and
then provides detailed information on windows xp and vista xp specific and vista specific pages are clearly marked for the reader s
convenience to maintain the book s currency and relevancy significant changes in technology will be published on a companion website this
website will also include links to recommended resources and third party sites marginal icons throughout the text direct readers to online
information

Excel for Chemists, with CD-ROM
2011-09-21

brands are wealth generators of the 21st century with this in mind brand management focuses on the key decision areas of competition and
brand concept of brand brand equity brand over time and branding strategies the theoretical constructs are illustrated using case studies

India Today International
2005-06

Читатель шаг за шагом знакомится с возможностями последней версии autocad Описываются основные принципы создания двухмерных технических
чертежей и трехмерных моделей объемных тел и поверхностей рассказывается о методах их визуализации

PC World
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Finweek
2006-04
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Microsoft Outlook 2013 Step by Step
2005

Informationweek
2005

PC Magazine
2005-03

Time
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Practical Guide to Ubuntu Linux (Versions 8.10 and 8.04)
2005
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2019-01-01

Handbook of Biometric Anti-Spoofing
2006-09

Financial Mail
2009

Technology for the Medical Transcriptionist
2006
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2005
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2006
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2011
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